
CURRICULUM NEWS 
Maths:  

This week in maths we 

have been revisiting and 

practicing our 

multiplication facts.  We 

did some code breaking 

and made our own to 

challenge a partner.  

 

Literacy: 

We have been editing and 

developing our Blitz 

poems.  We have written 

them up in best ready for 

out topic books! 

Reminders and Notices 

Sports day is fast 

approaching!  It will be 

held on the afternoon of 

Tuesday 15th July.  

Parents are welcome to 

come and stand around the 

edge of the pitch to 

watch and support! 

 

On Thursday and Friday it 

is Year 2 transition.  

Please come into school 

as normal, Gillian and 

Sheena from Pewely will 

be coming up and have 

planned some fantastic 

activities for Year 3 

around Holy Trinity.   

We hope you enjoyed you 

long weekend, we certainly 

enjoyed hearing about 

everything the children 

got up to! 

 

We had a fabulous 

afternoon at the tea party 

where the children sang 

fantastically!  

 

Our Year 3 representatives 

at district sports did 

brilliantly and 

congratulations to the 

whole team.  

 

We all really enjoyed 

going to see ’James and 

the Giant Peach’ at the 

theatre.  It is a special 

day to share with the rest 

of the school.  

Just to 

let you 

know 


